
Dear Oregon Legislators, 
 
I’m concerned this bill plays fast and loose with the definition of “family member.”  I think "family 
member" should be tightly defined to include a father, mother, brother, sister, son or daughter that 
you’re living with at the present time.  Otherwise, the law could apply to a great number of people 
located anywhere around the world! 
 
Please vote against such a loosely framed and poorly structured bill. 
 
Stan Sittser  
PO Box 141 
Boring, Oregon 97009 
 


